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Happy New Year!  Looking forward to what God has in store for us as 

we partner together in 2018. 

 

Recent MBA Local Mission Projects  

 

 

On November 9, several of us from 5 different MBA churches helped 
a widow woman who lives in the Shady Grove community just west 
of Williamsport.  We repaired several leaks on her roof and around 
her windows and removed her old porch roof and installed a new 
one.   

 

 

On December 14, a few of us traveled to Springfield, TN 
(north of Nashville) and partnered with Tucker’s House, a 
non-profit that specializes in helping needy children.  We 
built a platform for use next to the wheelchair lift the family 
will use for the two special needs children they 
have.  Special thanks to Northside Baptist for spearheading 
this. 

 

On December 21, 10 volunteers from 5 MBA churches 
installed a 40 ft plus wheelchair ramp for an elderly couple just 
north of Columbia (Carter’s Creek Pike).  The husband is 90 

and is in frail condition and this ramp will greatly help and give 
peace of mind to his wife who is 86.  Again, thanks to 

Northside Baptist for the initial contact. 

 

 
 

 
What a joy it is to see our MBA volunteers helping others.   

 

Blessings,   Dale  
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Pulpit Supply List: 

Gary Bailey            931-683-5001  

Jon Bell             731-645-2002 

John Boyle            615-302-0801 

Jamie Bone            931-359-2219 

Michael Burgett           931-379-7698 

John Caldwell            931-374-0229 
 

Walter Clot             931-381-2191 

Gary Cowen            931-486-0839 

Ron Gleaves            615-624-0987  

Danny Grooms            931 334 4404  

Thomas Hagerty           615-591-1816 

Randy Harness            931-797-8458 

Mark Heslep            931-824-3301 

Robin Jackson                         931-334-7202 

Randy Keene            931-363-8549 

Roger Kennedy            931-363-3037  

Matthew Lemay                     931-540-0923 

Michael Lawler           931-982-1843 

Dennis Lewis                        931-964-4946 

James Moore             931-334-6322 

Allen Moseley                        931-490-0778 

Randy Nichols                         931-626-6867 

Bruce Peltier            931-682-3017 

Jerry Price            615-714-6779 

Kevin Roe                        931-446-2944 

Ezell Rose            931-388-7513 

Timothy Scott             931-638-7201 

Thomas Smith            615-790-9523 

Jack Taylor                             931-379-9438 

Bob Vassar            931-380-3649  

Mike Washington           615-310-9988 

Guy Yeager            931-201-3056 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

Church News 

Churches without Pastors: 

Faith, Friendship & Santa Fe 

 

West End Baptist Church   

Seeking to hire a PT Children's Ministry 

Director.   Information about the position and 

how to submit a resume can be found on our 

website: http://www.webccolumbia.org./ 

 

Hampshire Baptist Church  

Organist needed to join the worship team   
Contact Pastor Dustin Laster for details.  931-

446-6198   

 

Allensville Baptist   

Seeking a Part-time Youth Leader. Contact Rev. 

David Ward at 931-374-8583 for more 

information. 

 

Riverview Baptist Church  

Columbia TN seeks a Youth Director…If interested pray 

about it and if God leads you… please send resume to 

jtlaws01@charter.net or mail to: 

Youth Committee 
2978 Fly Road 

 Santa Fe TN 38482 
 
 

http://www.webccolumbia.org./


February 4th - Faith Baptist - Vacant 

February 11th -  Friendship Baptist - Vacant 

February 18th -  Grace Park -  Rev. Jason Davis 

February 25th -  Hampshire First -  Rev. Dustin Laster 

March 4th -  Highland Park -  Vacant 

March 11th -   Hillsboro, Franklin—Vacant 

March 18th - House of Prayer -  Rev. Phillip Mansfield 

March 25th - Immanual Baptist - Rev. Dwight Church 

April 1st -  Knob Creek - Rev. Anthony Muston 

April 8th -  Mission Chapel -  Rev. Bobby Cates 

 

 
2018 Church Prayer Calendar 

SUPPORT OUR LOCAL MINISTRIES…. 

 

Discipleship House—Under new management - Craft Memorial Methodist Church partnering with 

Discipleship House for the next year. - Walter & Betty Clot— 931-379-9609 

Family Center—In need of Hygiene Products, Laundry Detergent, Toothbrushes, Toothpaste, Blankets, 

Socks,  Peanut Butter, Canned Goods, etc.   

Maury Chaplain Ministries—Contact  Marie Cline at maurychaplainministriestn@gmail.com —Need 

women and men to minister to inmates. 

Maury United Ministries (MUMS)—Contact Randy Nichols  MUMs needs couples who can volunteer 

just one morning or afternoon, per month!  You drive your own car and help others get to work and back, or to the 
grocery store, or to the doctor, etc.  Randy schedules all the rides and is in contact with you, by cell phone, while 
you’re driving!   

MUMs also needs mentors who can to donate one hour per week for 13 weeks to help local citizens overcome PayDay 
Loan debt!  MUMs will provide training and alongside assistance throughout the process! 

Call Randy at 931-626-2611 or visit www.mauryunited.org for more information! 

Pregnancy Centers of Middle Tennessee—Needs for both the Columbia and Spring Hill locations are 

for Large size diapers (4,5 & 6) and Baby shampoo, wash and lotion.  Contact Victoria Robinson or Stephanie 
Stanfill—931-381-4024.  www.pcofmt.org 

http://www.mauryunited.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Let us share your news!! 

Maury Baptist Association 

1521 Williamsport Pike 

P.O. Box 992 

Columbia, TN  38402 

www.maurybaptist.org 

 

THE NEWSLETTER OF MAURY BAPTIST 

ASSOCIATION,  INC.  

Phone: 931-381-0130 

Fax: 931-381-0131 

E-mail: Dale@maurybaptist..org 

           ty@maurybaptist..org 
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Return service requested 

Have any church news or event you want to share?  Please email the 

information you need posted by the 10th of each month.  Send the 

information to ty@maurybaptist.org and we will be happy to help get the 

information out to our members…. Email to ty@maurybaptist.org  


